
Talk on Greater Bay Area Exploration – Future Challenges and Opportunities for Students 

(26 June 2025) 
 

On 26 June 2025 (Thursday), S4 and S5 students attended a talk titled ‘Exploring the                         

Greater Bay Area – Future Challenges and Opportunities for Students’ conducted by distinguished 

alumnus Mr. Wilson SHUM Ho-kit, BBS, JP.  

 

The event deepened students’ understanding of the Greater Bay Area Development Blueprint, 

development of Hong Kong’s Eight Priority Industries under the National 14th Five-Year Plan, and 

the Northern Metropolis Development Strategy. Mr. SHUM’s sharing helped broaden students’ 

horizons, and equipped the new generation to embrace the challenges and opportunities of regional 

integration and national development. 

 

 

 
Principal YUEN presents a souvenir to our guest speaker, Mr. Wilson SHUM Ho-kit, BBS, JP 

 

 

 
Our students attentively listen to the guest’s sharing 


